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March 15, 2023 

 

Guam OPA Staff Attend IDI’s Strategy, Performance Measurement and Reporting 

Program Approach Adaptation and Validation Meeting  

 

Hagåtña, Guam – The International Organization of Supreme Audit Institutions (INTOSAI) 

Development Initiative (IDI) held a Strategy, Performance Measurement and Reporting (SPMR) 

Program Approach Adaptation and Validation Meeting at the Thon Hotel Slottsparken in Oslo, 

Norway. The main objective of the meeting was to reflect on the SPMR program, identifying what 

worked well and why, what did not work well and why, share experiences from the resource 

persons and IDI managers perspectives, and agree on the way forward for the SPMR initiative. 

 

The SPMR initiative is aimed at supporting Supreme Audit Institutions (SAI) to better assess, plan, 

manage and report on their performance throughout an entire strategic management cycle. 

 

Guam OPA’s Accountability Auditor Jerrick Hernandez attended the in-person meeting along with 

other SAI Resource Persons from the Cayman Islands, Norway, Costa Rica, Tunisia, and Ghana. 

Several managers from IDI were also in attendance. All travel expenses were paid for by IDI.  

 

--END-- 

 

For more information, please contact Jerrick Hernandez at (671) 475-0390 ext. 204 or 

jhernandez@guamopa.com. You may also visit our website at www.opaguam.org.   
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